VILLAGE OF HASTINGS-ON-HUDSON, NEW YORK TRANSPORTATION WORKING GROUP REGULAR MEETING March 27, 2018

A regular meeting was held by the Transportation Working Group on Tuesday, March, 27, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the Hastings Village Hall.

PRESENT: Jeanette Sawyer Cohen (Chair), Richard Bass, Amy Lamberti, Matt Hobby, Chris Thomas, Jim Nolan

Discussed Upcoming PTSA Meeting

Amy Lamberti discussed how the previous work of the TWG can help inform the PTSA's school safety efforts and possible discussions with Sam Schwartz Engineers.

We discussed meeting with the PTSA before a public meeting to bring them up to date, perhaps at our next April 24 regular meeting.

List of Crosswalks & Sidewalks Update

Trustee Lopez to check on implementation schedule with Town of Greenburgh. Richard to check on status. The group agreed that we would like to see our previous recommendations for crosswalks and sidewalks, which were approved by the Village in November in a joint meeting with TWG and the Safety Council, listed on the Village website. We are also awaiting an update from Trustee Lopez on the portal idea that she introduced in that November meeting.

Traffic Engineering Study Update

Village Manager Fran Frobel has received latest study from Sam Schwartz. Richard to check with Trustee Lopez and Manager about next steps.

Next meeting

The next meeting will be held at 7:30-9:30 pm on Tuesday, April 24, 2018.

ADJOURNMENT

Chair adjourned the regular meeting at 9:15 p.m.